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January 7, 2017

Dear Superintendent Morgan,


As band director of the North Middle Band program, I would like to propose a trip to Atlanta Georgia for students who are in the NMS Symphonic Band who would like to attend. The dates of the trip would be April 6-8, 2017 during Hardin County School’s spring break. 

This trip would occur during spring break which is the first week of April. It would be a three day trip, with 2 nights in a hotel traveling on one charter bus from Anchor Travel. There would be 2 meals provided on the trip (included in the fee). Students would be visiting the following:


-the Georgia Aquarium 


- World of Coca-Cola


-CNN Studio Tours


-Center for Civil and Human Rights


-Fernbank Museum of Natural History


-Six Flags over Georgia

The cost for each student will be $275. There are currently 39 students who are interested, and there will be 5 chaperones on the trip. The trip would serve primarily as a learning experience. Students will be able to see national educational venues. If this proposal is accepted and approved, the students of the symphonic band will remember this wonderful learning opportunity for the rest of their lives.
Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Brittany Ford

Director of Bands
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